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Subject: Requesting your input to shape PHIT 2015

Dear PHIT 2014 Participant, 
As a Public Health Improvement Training (PHIT) participant in 2014, NNPHI is seeking your input to improve and inform PHIT 2015.   The information you provide will contribute to shaping the featured topics, structure, format and overall delivery of skills.  We encourage you to take approximately 10 minutes to respond to the 17 questions. 

Please complete by [END DATE]: [ASSESSMENT LINK]

If you have any questions or comments, please contact me.

We look forward to hearing from you, 

Lil  

